Returning to School:

We will have two starting days: Friday August 28th and Monday August 31st.

Friday 28th Aug: Solas 1, Junior Infants and Senior Infants

Solas 1 one will have their normal school day from 9am until their normal school finish time. This day will be used to settle them back into the school routine. 

Junior Infants and Senior Infants will visit the school in groups of four or five to see their new classroom, meet the teacher and familiarise themselves with the route to their classroom door. Junior Infants will receive a 20 min slot between 9.30am and 12 noon. Senior Infants will receive a 20 min slot between 12 noon and 2.30pm. Those children will receive their allotted time shortly.

Monday 31st Aug: All classes will attend school on this day.

- 1st to 6th class will all begin their school day as normal at 9.00am and finish at 2.40pm. 

- Senior Infants will begin their day at 9.00am and finish at 1.40pm. 

- Junior Infants will begin their day at 9.00am and finish at 12.00pm for two weeks before they start their full days (begin at 9.00am and finish at 1.40pm) from Monday 14th September. 

NB: Please do not arrive before 8.50am

We will be asking each child to leave a pencil case at school and to have a pencil case left at home for home activities. School tracksuit or uniform can be worn and we ask you to continue to wash them as regularly as needs be.

